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We are here to help

Continue to seek support
should you or your child have
any concerns around hurtful
actions towards others.

Together let’s make a stand,
and make a noise about
bullying and discrimination. 

reportit@tla.rklt.co.uk

Click here to visit our website

Remember

We are participating in Anti-Bullying Week,
which takes place from Monday 13th to Friday
17th November. This initiative allows
individuals and schools to raise the awareness
and importance of anti-bullying. 

We aim to promote an awareness of bullying
and stress the importance of speaking up.

Anti-Bullying Week

Odd Shoes Day
Here at Temple Learning Academy we
embrace everything that is unique about us
all, and we will mark the start of Anti-Bullying
Week with Odd Shoes Day. 

Odd Shoes Day is designed to be fun! It’s an
opportunity to encourage people to express
themselves and celebrate their individuality.   

On Monday 13th November 2023, students
that wish to are encouraged to attend school
in their normal school uniform whilst
embracing being different by wearing odd
shoes or non-school shoes!

https://www.templelearningacademy.org/for-parentscarers/report-it-sort-it/

